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        Date:  21st May 2020 
 

BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 532718 

National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G, 
Bandra - Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai 400 051 
NSE Code: PRATIBHA  

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 (“LODR”) 

 
  Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the LODR, this is to inform you that the Company has 

received notice from the Serious Fraud Investigation Office (“SFIO”) on 15th May 2020 
inter alia seeking certain information/documents of the Company u/s 212 (1) (a) & (C) 
of the Companies Act, 2013.  

 
The financial implication/ compensation/penalty and quantum of claims has not been 
referred in the aforesaid letter and hence cannot be ascertained.  
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